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July 15, 2013 Calgary Head Office
Suite 1000, 250 - 5 Street SW

BY E-MAIL ONLY Calgary, Alberta T2P OR4
Canada

Teck Resources Limited
<contact information removed>

Attention: lan Mackenzie, Director, External Affairs - Energy

Teck Resources Limited
Statement of Concern regarding Shell Pierre River Mine Project

Dear Mr. Mackenzie:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated June 10, 2013, in which you advise that Teck
Resources Limited (Teck) was withdrawing the statement of concern it previously filed in relation
to Shell's Pierre River Mine Project. In the normal course your letter would be filed on the public
registry for the project, however, I note that your letter provides information about the lease
exchange agreement between Teck and Shell. Before the AER proceeds to file your letter could
you please confirm that Teck and Shell both understand that the information in it will be filed on

the public record of Shell's project application?

<email address removed>
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at , or direct phone <phone number removed>

Youry truty;

Gary Perkins

Associate General Counsel

cc:  Amanda Black (AER)
Jill Adams (CEAA)
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